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Aerial Curcus 
Minstrel Shows 
Movies 
Side Shows 
Concessions 

SPECIAL ATTRACTIONS 

Skating 
Dancing 
Games 
Marksmanship Contests 
Prizes Galore 

DON'T FORGET JUNE 30 & JULY 1 - PALS! 

~ 

Ferris Wheel 
Poey Rides 
Country Store 
Music 
Food, Cold Drinks 

IT'S CARNIVAL TIME! 
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BOYS' CLUBS TO SPONSOR CARNIVAL & CIRCUS 

Members of Palama Settlement's Boys' 
Clubs, ranging in age from five years to 
young manhood, are concentrating every 
effort to put their big Carnival and 
Aerial Circus scheduled for June 30 and 
July 1 on the Settlement premises over 
with a bang. The Palama youths, in stag­
ing the events, have taken upon them­
selves to raise funds for the equiping 
and improving of their clubhouse, and 
incidentally, to show appreciation to the 
Settlement for its part in shaping their 
lives. 

The Carnival and·. Aerial Circus will be 
the biggest single undertaking of the 
Boys' Recreation Department since its 
successful circuses of nearly a decade 
ago. All the color and revelry of the 
"Big Tent" will be featured and bally­
hooed at the Settlement jubilee. Among 
the attractions and concession booths 
planned for the entertainment of the pub­
lic are hilarious side-shows, dancing, 
pony rides, skill games of all varieties, 
and refreshments in the form of the usual 
hot dogs, popcorn, and soft drinks, plus 
laulau and poi, and saimin and barbecued 
meat. 

A big parade through the Palama commu­
nity iij scheduled immediately before the 
grand opening of the Carnival. The Ameri 
can Legion, an organization vitally inter 
ested in youngsters, has offered its band 
for the creation of "atmosphere" at the 
two-day festival. 

The Carnival is under the direction of 
Wilber S. Wood, Boys' Department head, 
and Harry Lee, Boys' Club-worker, and the 
Aerial Circus is being handled by Louis 
Mendonca and his gymnasts. Clubs working 
on the project are the Kalaka~ Kings, 
Comrades, Fhat Choy, Pirates, Tigers, Ele 
phants, Troop #30, Ravens, Junior Ramb­
lers, Mavericks, Cub Pack #10, Swingsters, 
Salvation Army, Governors, Chipmunks, Hui 
Allis, Castle, Batmen, and Elders Club. 
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WRECKERS WIN PAL SOFTBALL CHAMPIONSHIP 

The hard-hitting Wreckers outfit won 
Palama Settlement's 1939 Softball champ­
ionship by outclassing the Leaders 16-2 
before a fine turnout in th~ finals of the 
titular play-offs S1mday, June 18, at 
Castle field. 

Simeon Santiago graced the mound for 
the Wreckers and was in brilliant form. 
His team-mates accorded him air-tight 
support afield and spectacular stick-work 
at the plate. George Rio, the losing 
pitcher, was erratic and wild. 

The Wreckers opened the game with a 
six-run spree which just about broke the 
Leaders I hearts . From the first inning 
on, the Wreckers were invincible, scoring 
two runs in the third chapter, two in the 
fifth, and three each in the eighth and 
ninth frames while holding the Leaders to 
two tallies in the fourth. 

A sparkling 15-7 victory over Elders 
Club Sunday, June 11, gave the Wreckers 
the right to meet the Leaders for the 
league championship. The Leaders drew the 
bye in the single elimination series bet­
ween champions of the three sections of 
the 25-team circuit, automatically quali­
fying fo~ the finals. The Wreckers were 
Section "A" champions, Elders Club repre­
sented "B" Section, while the Leaders 
carried the "C" Section hopes. 

The champions were presented with a 
beautiful gold trophy immediately follow­
ing the tussle, and the Leaders were given 
the runner-up silver statuette. 

BOYS' CLUB NEWS 

By 
Robert Lee 

INTER-CLUB SWIMMING MEET 

Raymond Choo's versatile Hui Alii tank 
stars dominated the Inter-Club Swimming 
Meet held last Friday in the Settlement 
pool by garnering the Junior Division title 
with 57 points and tieing Bob Vieira's 
Junior Helpers for second place in the 
Senior standings. 

Sylvester Abili's star-studded Castle 
Club splashers copped the Senior Class 
championship by amassing 74 markers. 

The Hui Aliis won blue ribbons in every 
event of the Janior competition, smashing 
11 records in so doing. Buster Lee of the 
Hui Aliis accounted for two new marks i.n 
the 14-year class by swimming the 50-yard 
Backstroke in 37.8 and the 50-yard Free­
style in 27.3 seconds. 


